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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I write in support of the unborn.
 
I don’t believe this can be a debate about choice or rights, to me it can only be about; when is a
 person, a person.
 
Anyone who is dependent on another, whether they are a baby, small child, disabled or even the
 elderly require help for fundamental survival. If that help is withdrawn wilfully or by neglect the
 person will most likely perish. If we as a nation hold values such that we care for people who
 cannot care for themselves, then this surely must also be true for unborn babies. If mothers
 neglect there new born, they die and if this happens they are charged under law with various
 offences. The same applies for anyone in a dependant state which should only naturally include
 unborn babies.
 
The only question is; when is an unborn baby a human being. At what point in gestation does a
 human form start? Answer that and then you will know at what stage a pregnancy can be
 terminated without it resulting in the death of a person and therefore not guilty of unlawful act.
 
Regards
 
Shane
 
Shane Tibbs
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